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As the eldest children in the school, Cavendish 
Class were tasked with doing a lot of the work 

required to get Saighton Forest School ready for 
whole-school use.



Making our own kindling using 
an axe and a mallet.





Autumn 
Camp



After laying the Forest School wreath on 
Armistice Day, we put ourselves in the 

soldier’s shoes, imagined we were in enemy 
territory, and made shelters to keep us dry 

and warm.



An introduction to saw 
use as we start to 

make our Forest School 
snowmen!



Christmas In The Forest 
preparations



Pop-up 
theatre!
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Christmas tree recycling



Bird box installation



Den building



Thank you for helping set up our Forest School. 

It is a part of Saighton School which will last for years;
but it will create memories that will last forever. 

May The Forest be with you...


